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Committee Meeting Report Form

To be completed by chair after each conference. 
Name of person submitting this report:  Jacqueline Solis

Email of person submitting this report: jsolis@unc.edu

Report submission date:                         ___midwinter   __x__annual

Name of committee: Pre-Conference Committee
Name of committee chair (indicate if acting chair): Jacqueline Solis
Committee chair e-mail address: jsolis@unc.edu
Date of meeting(s): 28 June 2008
Members present: 
Jacqueline Solis

Helen Heinrich
Virtual members: 
Members absent: 
Gary Wan (sick)

Katie McCormick (did not attend Annual)

Sally Bickley (did not attend Annual)
Jim Agee (resigned from committee)

Paula Smith (no longer participating in committee activities)
Visitors: 


1. Summary of discussion and action; please indicate activities planned

for the next 5 months: (Please note: if planning to raise an issue at the Executive Board Meeting at this conference please talk with the Chair prior to the meeting.)

Reviewed and approved Operating and Procedures Manual

Reviewed evaluations of 2008 Pre-Conference session evaluations

Narrowed possible topics for 2009 Pre-Conference to two: Digitization efforts in developing countries or Interlibrary Loan Internationally

2. Midwinter Meeting Only: Review current committee roster and list all continuing members and any members whose term will end this year and who wish to be reappointed for a second two-year term. Include yourself if applicable:
3. List names and e-mails of potential new members. 
Mary Ochs: mao4@cornell.edu
Ellen Hampton: ellen_m_hampton@baylor.edu
4. List any members who have indicated interest in serving on another IRRT committee or running for an IRRT office. Include yourself, if applicable. 

5. Who would you recommend to serve as chair next year? Indicate if you are interested in serving as chair again. 
I will be in my second year as Chair next year.
6. Please write any other comments about the committee's membership here. 
The pre-conference committee needs new members. We had one member, Jim Agee, officially resign. One member, Paula Smith, stopped communicating and is no longer participating in committee activities, and the co-chair, Katie McCormick, has had situations at work that prevent her from being able to fully participate in committee activities. 
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